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February 23, 2017

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040

St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon

Director Corporate Services &Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Nydr~ Place. 500 Columbus Drive.

P.O. Box 12400. St. JQhn`s. NL

Canada Al B 4K7

t.709.737.14U0 f. 709.737.1800

vuww.nih,nf.ca

Re: Newfoundland Power's 2016 Net Metering Service Option Application

Hydro's written Submission

This is in reply to the Board's letter dated February 8, 2017, setting the schedule for
submissions in the above-captioned matter.

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro has no submissions in this matter and supports the
application as filed.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO

.~~

Tracey. Pennell

Senior Counsel, Regulatory

TLP/bds

cc: Gerard Hayes —Newfoundland Power Dennis Browne, Q.C. —Consumer Advocate


